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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The authors presented a case with small intestinal angiosarcoma.  It is true that 

angiosarcoma of the small intestine is comparatively rare.  There are some concerns 

with regards to the case report.  Please see below.  Major point 1) The title is 

inadequately. The information of angiosarcoma should be added such as the following. 

“A rare case of gastrointestinal bleeding caused by jejunal angiosarcoma” 2) The 

diagnostic methods of jejunal angiosarcoma should be  added to abstract. 3) Are there 

association between hepatitis B and angiosarcoma? If not, authors do not  emphasize 

the infection throughout the report including the title.   Minor point 1) Data of MCV, 

Fe and etc. should be added in the present illness. 2) The section of “Multidisciplinary 

expert consultation” is not necessary. 3) How many reports of patients with small 

intestinal angiosarcoma are published? The data should be added to discussion 

 


